
Contractors being sought for
Stateline bike route
One segment of the Stateline-to-Stateline bike trail should
break ground this summer.

The bid process is open. Potential contractors have until June
1 at 1:30pm to submit their proposals.

Last fall planners had hoped to seek bids in April for the
3.2-mile south demo part of the larger 30-mile route that goes
from Stateline to Crystal Bay.

The plan is the demo site, which goes from Stateline to Round
Hill Pines, will be built in three phases – three consecutive
summers. The middle section will be built first because it is
all on U.S. Forest Service land through Rabe Meadow.

The three South Shore segments are:

• Casino area to Kahle Drive

• Kahle Drive to Elks Point Road

• Elks Point Road to Round Hill Pines.

Tahoe Transportation District is the lead agency.

Planning is under way for the north end, but not to the level
it is on the south.

For  more  information  about  bidding  on  the  south  project,
contact  Alfred  Knotts  at  (775)  589.5503  or
aknotts@tahoetransportation.org.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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